
                                                                                   

      NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES        
Serving the Sea Services since 1902 

Newport County Council 

P.O. Box 4213, Middletown, RI 02842 

 

Oct 25, 2015 

 

Dear Navy Leaguers, Rotarians and Friends:  

 

On Tuesday, 17 November, 2015, the Newport County Council, Navy League of the 

United States, co-hosted by the Middletown Rotary Club and the Portsmouth Rotary 

Club, will honor the Newport Navy Complex’s Junior Officer and Enlisted Persons of the 

Year at a recognition luncheon.     

 

Our honorees are Lieutenant Arwyn South, Surface Warfare Officers School 

Command, Junior Officer of the Year; Petty Officer Second Class BU2 (SCW) German 

Dunlop, Naval Academy Preparatory School, Junior Service Member of the Year, and 

Hospitalman HN Drew Poleviyuma, Navy Health Clinic New England, Blue Jacket 

Service Member of the Year.  These service members are being recognized for their 

exceptional professional performance, inspirational leadership and community 

involvement. Their biographies are enclosed.  

 

Tuesday, November 17, 2015, 11:15AM reception (cash bar), and 11:45 Lunch  

Best Western, the Mainstay Inn  

151 Admiral Kalbfus Road, Newport, RI 02840 

 

The cost is $20.00 per person.  Please mark your calendar now and plan to attend.  

RSVP’s are requested NO LATER THAN Thursday, 12 November, 2015.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tom Feeney 

President 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

Navy League’s Newport Navy Complex  Persons of the Year 

November 17, 2015 Recognition Luncheon 

I/we __________________________________________ will attend.  Total attending 

including self: ______  Enclosed is a check for $_________.   Please make checks 

payable to the Newport County Council, NLUS, and mail to PO Box 4213, 

Middletown, RI 02842. 

 

You may pay at the door, but please call in reservations to Mike Slein at  

(401) 855-5097 or E-mail: farmags@cox.net, or 

 

We are sorry we are unable to attend but are sending a donation in the amount of 

________to support this worthwhile event. 

mailto:farmags@cox.net

